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March 22, 2021

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau

45 | Street, N.E.

Washington, DC 20054

Re: Mission Broadcasting, Inc.
Request for Cancellation of License for Receive-Only Earth Station
E970385
File No. SES-RWL -20070507-00571

Dear Sir or Madam:

Mission Broadcasting, Inc., by its undersigned counsel, hereby requests that the license for
receive-only earth station E970385 be cancelled and deleted from the Commission’s records.
The license is no longer in use and is not needed.

If any questions should arise concerning this matter, kindly contact the undersigned directly.

Gregory L. Masters
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